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Thursday Night is Movie Night

21 November 2018

Dear Residents,

We would like to introduce subtitles in Thursday Night movies.

It has been pointed out that several Residents have not been able to attend movies due to
the dialogue being too difficult to be heard.

As from tomorrow, we will endeavor to include subtitles in each movie shown.

Tomorrow we will be showing 'The History Boys' with subtitles and will inform you when
these are included in future offerings.

What will make your life easier will be if you were to be included in the 'EVERGREEN
MOVIE WhatsApp Group', then we can let you know what movie has subtitles.

Please give me a call if you have 'WhatsApp' on your phone and | can add you onto the
group.

Chris Edwards

ResCom Communications
chrisandsue291@gmail.com
084 582 9129



